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We will be holding our parent/teacher consultations on Tuesday 24th March between 

1.00pm - 6.00pm. These are vital meetings to share progress and your child’s well being. 

Please ensure your slips are returned as soon as possible. Alternative arrangements can be 

made if the day offered is impossible for you. 

Mr Giles Hill, from Aspire IT Department, will be holding a really important meeting for parents on 
Monday 9th March at 6.00pm. Technology is always moving forwards and pupils need to be guarded 
from the pitfalls — this session will give you up to date, practical information on how to safeguard 
your child. 

A big thank you to Jenny and James, our local police officers, who visited school this week to give the 
children a special assembly on how to keep themselves safe when using the internet. The children 
listened well and asked many relevant questions. 

Just a reminder that children are not allowed mobile phones in school. If you require your child 

to have one because of childcare/pickup contact, please ensure it is given to Mrs Guest and kept 

in the office until the end of day. 



Our stars of the week are  

Zoe, Kaiden, Chloe and Charlie Rgs. 

Well done to you all.  

Please note that the Sleepover date has changed for Years 1&2 from the 3rd July to the 10th July due to 
the availability of planned activities.  

Our Easter Assembly is fast approaching on Thursday 26th March at 2.00pm. We would love to see 
as many of you as possible. 
School ends for the Easter holidays on Friday 27th March at 1.30pm. 

Wow! What amazing costumes.  Thank you to everyone who made so much effort.  Reading is 

such an important part of everyday life,  it was so lovely to see characters come alive today 
and  listen to the children talk about their favourite  stories. 


